
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Sunday, April 19, 2020 4:21 PM 

ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) <balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfgov.org> 

Fw: Tonight's Balboa Park Reservoir CAC meeting and tomorrow's Planning Department 
meeting 

From: Pauline Jue <pjdiva1994@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 1:30 PM 

To: BRCAC (ECN) <brcac@sfgov.org>; mikeahrensS@gmail.com <mikeahrensS@gmail.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Tonight's Balboa Park Reservoir CAC meeting and tomorrow's Planning Department meeting 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted 
sources. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: pjdiva1994 <pjdival994@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 8, 2020, 12:00 PM 
Subject: Tonight's Balboa Park Reservoir CAC meeting and tomorrow's Planning Department meeting 
To: <norman.yee@sfgov.org>, <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>, <brcac@sfov.org>, <jeanie.poling@sfgov.org> 
Cc: Anita Theoharis <atheoharis@sbcglobal.net>, <board@westwoodpark.org>, <mikeahrenss@gmail.com> 

We've been involved with this proposed project for 2 years. Now the Planning Department is moving 
ahead with a virtual meeting? This is touted as a way to conduct and continue the process but anyone 
who does not have Internet access or receive their emails will not know about or can participate in 
these meetings. (You can call in to hear the meeting but how were these instructions sent out? By 
email!) 

After 2 years of working with the community to involve them in a "transparent" process, this move to 
have a meeting without complete access exposes the fact that "progress" at any cost is more 
important than public participation. 

I think these meetings should be postponed until all who want can participate can do so. 

Pauline Jue 

Sent from Samsung tablet. 


